[image: image1.png]



COMMISSION ON HUMAN RIGHTS

         40 RECTOR STREET, NEW YORK, NY  10006

          
           Dial 311    www.nyc.gov/cchr


              PATRICIA L. GATLING

                Commissioner and Chair

01.21.14
Statement from the NYC Human Rights Commissioner Patricia L. Gatling regarding settlement of Williamsburg cases

“Today, the NYC Commission on Human Rights settled the cases it had filed in August 2012 against seven businesses on Lee Avenue in Williamsburg, Brooklyn based on gender and religious discrimination -- the posting of signs in the store windows that discriminated against women,” said NYC Human Rights Commissioner Patricia L. Gatling.  “The NYC Human Rights Law prohibits discrimination in public accommodations, such as stores, and the posting of advertisements that express a preference or limitation based on a membership in a protected class.  Pursuant to the proposed agreement, representatives from the stores agreed that if they were to post new signs in their windows, they would say that while modest dress is appreciated, all individuals are welcome to enter the stores free from discrimination.  The Commission is satisfied that the store owners understand their obligations under the NYC Human Rights Law – the nation’s strongest civil rights law that protects those who live, work in or visit New York City from discrimination in employment, housing, and public accommodations. “ 
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